August 3, 2018

Sirs:

Thank you for your fine program.
I am a past contributor.

I am enclosing a check in the amount
of $100 in honor of my father,
Rupert E. Kurtzweil, Sr, WWIL

veteran who was born June 8, 1895
and died February 26, 1992.

I recommend - to help you with
your funds - that you send a
reminder each year to those who
contribute.

Sincerely

Dprecice /WM

Floreine Kurtzweil
1624 S Roddis Ave Apt 312
Marshfield, WI 54449




